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From: hfb4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: leland444 <lelan4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: Outstanding Right To Know request
Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2011 2:44 pm

From: "Wendy DiFruscio" <wdifruscio@orcsd.org>

To: "Ann Lane" <alane@orcsd.org>, "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>, "Henry
Brackett" <hfb4444(@comcast.net>, jkach55@gmail.com, joceoquinn@yahoo.com,
kbutts@orcsd.org, "Megan Turnbull" <mturnbull@orcsd.org>

Cec: "Leon Levesque" <llevesque@orcsd.org™>

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 3:43:36 PM

Subject: FW: Outstanding Right To Know request

FYI

Wendy L. DiFruscio
Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or
from School District employees regarding the business of the School
District, are government records available to the public upon request.
Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public
disclosure.

From: Denise Day [mailto:denised1@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 3:38 PM

To: Wendy DiFruscio

Subject: Outstanding Right To Know request

Dear Ms. DiFruscio,

On June 27, 2011 I submitted a Right To Know request for a list
of
all dates prior to June 16, 2011 that Chairperson Henry Brackett was
in contact with Mark Joyce, Lionel Tracy, and any other individuals
or organizations regarding the interim superintendent position.
‘ On July 8, 2011 I emailed you because I had not received a
response.
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You responded that Mr. Brackett had not as yet submitted his emails
for review.

As of today, July 21, I still have not received any response to
my
request.

My understanding is that this is clearly in violation of the
Right
To Know law, which requires a response within 5 days.

Even if the school district determined that this correspondence
was .
not subject to public review, I should have received information to
that effect.

While I understand that the nature of this correspondence may
have ‘
included names of possible candidates for the interim position, I am
only asking for the dates that those contacts took place. I believe
this should be public information.

I look forward to a prompt reply.

Sincerely,
Denise Day
89 Bagdad Rd.

Durham
868-5839
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